WE BOP CHOIR GUIDELINES FOR MEMBERS DURING PERIOD OF COVID-19
RESTRICTIONS 2022

All COVID-19 restrictions have been lifted. However, we ask that:

1. Choir members get tested if they have COVID-19 symptoms,

2. Please do not attend a rehearsal if you have symptoms of COVID-19, or have

tested positive for Covid19.

If you test positive for Covid19, please make sure you are fully recovered, and are

not infectious before returning to choir.

Hand sanitiser is available for use at rehearsals, if needed.

Please print your own lyric sheets and bring to rehearsals, if possible.

Bring your own water bottle to rehearsals.

Face masks are optional.

It is recommended that all choir members are fully vaccinated.

A risk assessment of the venue has been done and is attached for your infor-

mation.

10. Rachel will email at 16:00 every Wednesday to confirm that the rehearsal is taking
place. If both Rachel & Debby have to self-isolate or are awaiting a PCR test re-
sult, then the rehearsal will go online via Zoom (if they are well enough to run the
rehearsal).
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By registering you agree that We Bop Choir and Rachel Myer cannot be held liable for
any unintentional exposure or harm due to the COVID19 virus. You attend rehearsals
at your own risk.

We Bop Privacy Statement:

We Bop will store your data securely. It will not be shared with any other organisation
or non-members without your permission. It will be used solely for the purpose of run-
ning the choir: for workshops, rehearsals, gigs, meetings, and associated activities.



